

John Barlow <administrator@applevalleyut.gov>

Fwd: Up coming meeting

Town Clerk <clerk@applevalleyut.gov> To: John Barlow <administrator@applevalleyut.gov> Tue, Feb 23, 2021 at 11:57 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Town Clerk <clerk@applevalleyut.gov>

Date: Tue, Feb 23, 2021 at 11:56 AM Subject: Re: Up coming meeting

To: patty crawford <crawfordconsulting@yahoo.com>

Received, thank you. Michelle

On Thu, Feb 18, 2021 at 6:43 PM patty crawford <crawfordconsulting@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi my name is patricia Parker 2826 purple sage rd. We can't attend those meetings as we are out of town. We don't agree with the zone change, we purchased our property because of the open space and beautiful views. We don't want excessive traffic due to new sub-division development. Also a drain on the water and power system, we already have too many outages as it is. So our vote is no to a sub-division

Mark and Patricia Parker 702-601-7497